









December 5, 2022

Mr. John P. Wiscombe President MUSIC CELEBRATIONS INTERNATIONAL 1440 S. Priest Dr., Suite 102 Tempe, AZ 85281-6954

Dear John,

It is my pleasure to recognize, support and applaud the efforts of Music Celebrations International in the organization of events in France in 2024 to commemorate the 80th Anniversary of the D-Day Landings on June 6th. I know that you have been involved in all major anniversaries there since the 50th, and we have been happy to recognize and support you.

The American Veterans Center is especially pleased with the parade of bands on June 6th on Omaha Beach to honor the lives of thousands who gave their "last full measure of devotion" to their country on June 6th and throughout the campaign to liberate France and all of Europe. This parade, right on Omaha Beach, is of high significance.

The collaboration between the American Veterans Center and Music Celebrations International (which became more official with the dedication of the WWII Memorial in 2004) has led to the subsequent annual Memorial Day Parades we've produced together here in the nation's capital.

We thank you on behalf of all veterans for the events you plan and produce to honor the sacrifice and service of all American Veterans.

Sincerely,

James Roberts President